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Why did we select this research?

This report guides the readers through the recent evolution of the sharing & gig
economy and the two faces it shows:

1. Generating employment, promoting entrepreneurship and encouraging
innovation in existing sectors.

2. Putting pressure on public values such as consumer protection, public order
and privacy.

As a consequence, the report emphasizes the need for better protection of public
interests in the sharing economy and that calls for policies that promote the
positive effects and limit the negative effects. In doing so, the report makes a
number of specific recommendations for (city) governments.

Key findings

First, the government should clarify the legal status of sharing and gig platforms.
The government should also be able to establish a trusted third party to monitor a
platform in a manner that guarantees the privacy of the participants. Finally, the
government should take measures to ensure that reviews on platforms are
reliable and portable.
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